
ESSER III Survey Results (December 2021)

Buchanan Community Schools leadership would like to thank the parents, students and
staff for taking the time to complete the survey to assist district administration with
identifying the highest priority needs of the District. ESSER III funds. These dollars are
available to Districts to assist with expenditures which address the ongoing impact of
COVID-19. These funds are in no way tied to masking or quarantine. Survey results are
as follows.

● 438 individuals responded to the survey and all stakeholder groups were
represented.



● The graph below represents the highest priority needs identified on the survey.

As a district, we are utilizing this data to inform the decisions regarding the usage of
these funds. We are committed to taking advantage of this opportunity to have the
greatest impact on student success.


